

# Remote Learning Newsletter

**Morice Town Primary Academy** 

29<sup>th</sup> January 2021 www.moricetownprimary.co.uk

## **Celebrating Remote Learning Success!**

We have been so impressed with many of our remote learners (and their parents) during this most recent period of lockdown. To recognise this, we are pleased to be able to give out certificates to the following children:

Nursery-Koban (Bani)
Foundation-Jackson
Year 1-Rowan and Isaac
Year 2-Ben
Year 3-Daniel
Year 4-Finley and Georgina
Year 5-Leni-Rae
Year 6-Leyton

Please use the link below to access the award presentation:

# https://youtu.be/sNz06qEOp6U

This current lockdown is very different from the March lockdown. All of our staff members are in school; teaching the children attending and also preparing quality remote learning opportunities. The teachers are very happy to keep in touch with pupils but due to time constraints, we are not ringing all pupils. Please use the email addresses if you need to speak to the class teacher or ring the school office during the day. Many thanks.

# **Teaching Clips**

The teaching clips on You Tube that can be access via the home learning pages are vital to support your child's learning. Please ensure they are used and that your child watched them carefully. These clips can be watched more than once if needed.

### Class emails

nursery@moricetownprimary.co.uk foundation@moricetownprimary.co.uk year1@moricetownprimary.co.uk year2@moricetownprimary.co.uk year3@moricetownprimary.co.uk year4@moricetownprimary.co.uk year5@moricetownprimary.co.uk year6@moricetownprimary.co.uk

### Thanks!

We know that all of our parents are working incredibly hard during this time. Thank you for this. As soon as we know more about the school's return, we will share information with you.